
At the Bongiorno Group, we are proud of our association with the Royal Australasian College of Surgeons 
that spans over 30 years. 

That’s why, when RACS came to us to talk about the critical need for an ongoing travel grant to 
support younger Fellows, we joined forces with our national network to help.

Over the next three years, the Bongiorno National Network is contributing $200,000 to ensure younger 
Fellows can sustainably establish an in-perpetuity travel grant enabling young specialists the professional 
development needed to be the next generation leading surgical care.

The travel grant will provide younger Fellows with the opportunity to learn new skill sets overseas, 
gaining exposure to cutting edge technology and approaches.

The Bongiorno National Network comprises offices in every state that share similar values in the provision 
of advice to clients. This relationship enables us to share an exclusive knowledge bank with like-minded 
individuals who specialise in the financial needs of medical professionals. This means you can receive 
quality financial advice from a firm within the Bongiorno National Network regardless of where you live in 
Australia. 

As our Director and founding partner Tony Bongiorno explained, “We believe that being mindful and 
giving back to the community is the only way forward. Over the last decade, we have helped raise 
hundreds of thousands of dollars for community-based charities. 

“Working with RACS to support younger Fellows with a travel grant was a natural fit. We are proud to create 
this legacy for the future benefit of surgery,” he said.

To find out more about our network partners, please visit ‘our bongiorno national network’ page in the 
‘about us’ section.
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